
 

 

BOOK LOOK BONANZA AND 

TOPIC EXHIBITION!! 
 

Thursday 4th July 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You are invited to parent “Book Look” on Friday 13th July in your child’s classroom at 2.30pm.  

 

This is your opportunity to look through your child’s exercise books and admire all their hard 

work from this term.  You will also be able to take home their books at the end of this event.  

 

Also on this day will be our “Topic Homework” Exhibition.  Please can topic homework be given 

to your child’s class teacher by Friday 13th July. Homework will be on display for parents to 

view during the Book Look Bonanza.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Auton 

KS1 Senior Teacher 

 

         


